
The above are 36 grouped boxes for placing the pictures to be used on GBIP’s Genealogical Chart.
The boxes are 1 inch wide by 1 ¼ inches high. Your pictures should be scanned and formatted to that size before

copying them to these boxes.  Adobe Photoshop Elements 3.0 was used in preparing the chart exhibited at the

NGS Conference.   In Elements 3.0,  when  one  clicks the “Crop” button,  an option is shown at the top which

allows you to set the size. Enter 1” and 1.25”,  adjust the outline of the picture with the crop tool until you are 

satisfied that it is what you want shown on your chart.  Click “crop” and it will be cropped to 1” by 1.25”. 
I am sure there are other graphics programs which work as well--but I am only familiar with this one.







































































































































































































































































































































